CELEBRATING OUR 60TH YEAR DADS' CLUB MEMBERSHIP

Parents, Students, Faculty, Alumni and Staff:

The Dads' Club is an organization whose main purpose is to support the students, teachers and student activities of the NHP Memorial High School.

To keep the Dads' Club successful for the 2025/2026 school year, not only do we need your support, but we also need your involvement. We would welcome any time that you would be able to give. Our main fundraising events occur with memberships and by donating our time in "The Shack".

We are asking for your help in continuing to raise funds for our Scholarship Program!!!

SUGGESTED MEMBERSHIP DONATIONS

	Family Membership \$30
	Student Membership \$10
	Faculty & Staff Membership \$10
Please not	e that for a student to qualify for a scholarship from the Dads' Club, the student and/or the students' family must be a member!!!
	Name:
	Address:
Cell #:	Email:
Mail	payments to Dads' Club of NHP 500 Leonard Blvd NHP NY 11040
	OD DOTU CAN DE DIDCUACED AT NUDDADCCI ID COM/MEDCUANDICE

BECOME A "FAMILY MEMBER" AND PURCHASE YOUR
BANNER TOGETHER BEFORE
AUGUST 1ST GET BOTH FOR ONLY \$60
FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK NHP MEMORIAL DADS CLUB